North Wales Bridge Association
PRESIDENT’S CUP 2018
This is a Competition to be run alongside the Perry Shield and Spickett Bowl.  . All players must be below the rank of Regional Master .  This year it is being held in Mid Wales on 2nd 3rd June 2018. 
NWBA gives allowances to help with travel and accommodation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interesting in playing ,please contact me  01492512254 or moragclare@hotmail.com, by  15th January 2018
Morag Clare
Hon Secretary
